PL/2021/00129/TPO 24 Belle Vue Terrace Hampton In Arden Solihull

Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>
Fri 05/02/2021 13:01
To: Planning (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC) <planning@solihull.gov.uk>

Dear Planning,

PL/2021/00129/TPO 24 Belle Vue Terrace Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0AR|

Fell 1 No. cedar tree (T1) as the root system is damaging the drive and footpath, the tree has 3 leaders
that will require excessive works to mitigate the risk of failure, and this will reduce its amenity and
aesthetic value,

The application does not include a professional Arboreal Assessment which we feel is necessary in this
case. A number of issues have been bought to our attention which appear to conflict with the

information currently available.

Until a professional Arboreal Assessment has been undertaken, the Parish Council request no decision is
reached until said assessment has been received and considered.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards.

Julie Barnes
Clerk for Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

01675 442017
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